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OPPOSITION TO SB-210 In-Person Voting 

Oregon's vote by mail system contributes to one of the highest-in-the-nation rates of voter turnout.  
It supports Oregonians’ right and ability to vote by reducing the multitude of barriers created by in-
person voting (to name a few of the most obvious: the need for time off work, for transportation, for 
childcare, a body that can wait in long lines…).  It is a safe and secure way to vote. 

I respectfully ask the legislature to OPPPOSE this change to Oregon’s voting. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl A. Stryker 


